
Below	is	an	email	I	sent	to	Mr	Mayor	Coderre	which	I'd	like	to	also	transmit	
to	the	OCPM.	
	
April	7,	2017	
	
Monsieur	Denis	Coderre	
Mayor	of	Montreal	
	
Please	save	the	185	hectares	targeted	for	a	monster	development	at	
Anse-à-l'Orme	in	Pierrefonds	West	
	
	
Dear	Mayor	Coderre,	
	
I	appeal	you	to	save	the	185	hectares	of	prime	farmland	"en	friche"	at	
Anse-à-l'Orme	in	Pierrefonds	West	and	to	protect	its	sensitive	habitat	and	
biodiversity.	
	
Please	do	not	carve	a	housing	development	into	L'Anse-à-l'Orme	Corridor.	
L'Anse-à-l'Orme	Corridor	is	an	asset	of	exceptional	ecological	and	economic	
potential	-	unique	among	urban	agglomerations	-	anywhere.	
	
Will	you	please	protect	Anse-à-l'Orme	Corridor	in	its	entirety	for	our	
Metropolis	-	including	all	185	hectares	in	Pierrefonds	West?	
	
You	will	bestow	a	living	legacy	in	perpetuity	on	all	Montrealers.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
Meghan	Donaldson	


